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Dear Mr. Rabassi,

Thank you for the email and reminding for the yearly report Albania has to submit to UNECE.

Actually we are in the process of finalization of the report and I would like to ask an extension of deadline up to the end of December 2009. This delay is due to the workload of the new changes in our administration and also staff is heavily involved in exercises on how to reply questionnaire for EU candidacy of Albania.

Sincerely,

MPA. Gavrosh ZELA, 

Director of Environmetal Imapct Assessment & Permitting

Albanian Ministry of Environmet, Forest & Water Administration

